
Newbury  -  Safety Services Building Committee 
Meeting, April 10, 2019 

 
Primary Issues Identified by the Committee with Constructing a New Fire Dept. Building 

 
 

I.  Location  -  Current proposed – Bald Sunapee/Camacho – into hill 
  Sitework 
  Wetlands 
  Hill 
  Traffic 
  Playground 
  Vets Memorial 
 

II. Other Locations 
Other Town Center property 

  South Newbury 
  Sub-stations 
  Response time 
  Cost acquiring new property 
 

III.  Disposition of current safety services building 
Renovate current safety services building for FD 
Renovate for PD 
Other uses of building or lot 

 
IV. Cost 

Bald Sunapee/Comacho property site work 
 

V.  Design  -  Current proposed FD building 
Needs  -  Wants 

  Combining FD & PD into one new Safety Services building 
 

VI. Police Dept. Facility 
  New building 
  Renovate current safety services building specific to PD needs 
   Costs 
 

VII. Long Range Planning 
Expected number of years new safety services building will meet needs of town 
 Fire Department 
 Police Department 
Options 

  
VIII. Public Relations 

  Get out the vote 
  Education 
  Town-wide respected spokesperson 


